
OPERATION SCEPTRE is a

national campaign by Police forces
aimed at reducing knife crime, by
targeting those carrying weapons
and disrupting the supply of knives.

New legislation now makes it illegal
to own items including knuckle
dusters and zombie knives – even
within a private dwelling.

Some young people carry knives
because they’re worried about
becoming a victim of knife crime.
But remember - Carrying a knife
places you in dangerous situations
with a greater risk of serious harm.

KNIFE SURRENDER BIN:

We’re asking members of the public 
to drop off their dangerous or 
unwanted knives and weapons at 
BARTON POLICE STATION, between

HELP AND ADVICE – If you would like any advice from your local Neighbourhood

Team, please visit Barton Police Station to speak with PC Chris HOWSON, PCSO Sarah 
HOYLE, or PCSO Tracy DYAS.  Alternatively, you may find the below links useful:

Anyone who’s worried about someone, or is looking for support themselves, can visit 
knifefree.co.uk for advice. 

Talk to Childline for help on 0800 11 11 or go online at childline.org.uk

Contact Crimestoppers anonymously on 0800 555 111 or visit crimestoppers-uk.org 

Call 101 to speak with the Police.  In an emergency always call 999.

#BartonNPT

Monday 16th to Sunday 22nd May 2022.

https://www.knifefree.co.uk/
childline.org.uk
crimestoppers-uk.org

